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MEDIA ALERT 
 
 
Bagby Restaurant Group announced today that they will open two new 
restaurant concepts in the Bagby Building, located on Fleet Street between 
Harbor East and Little Italy. 
 
TEN TEN, located adjacent to Bagby Pizza Company, is tentatively scheduled to 
open in September.   TEN TEN, a contemporary bistro, will be open for lunch and 
dinner and will offer innovative, healthy and affordable dining options. 
 
TEN TEN offers a warm urban setting with a contemporary American menu at 
affordable prices.  It’s a neighborhood café, elegant bistro and eclectic tavern all 
balanced into one beautiful and inviting space. The varied menu is crafted to fit 
any mood from casual bites to special occasion, making it the perfect place for a 
quick bite, intimate meal for fun gathering place with friends.   

 
The opening date for the second restaurant, Fleet Street Kitchen, an open-
kitchen, farm-to-table style will be announced later this summer. 
 
Two Executive Chefs, Christopher Becker, former executive chef at The Wine 
Market and Mark Davis, formerly of The Woodfire in Severna Park and Baltimore 
Country Club who joined Bagby Restaurant Group last month, will direct the 
culinary elements of Bagby Pizza Co., TEN TEN and Fleet Street Kitchen. 

The new restaurants will add to the energy Bagby Restaurant Group has created 
by opening  Bagby Pizza Company, which has sold more than 31,000 brick oven 
pizzas since it’s opening in October of 2009. 
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